## Lisa Lloyd 07/17/2003

Carole Washburn

To: Records Center@WUTC

07/17/03 11:03 AM

Subject: Whidbey Island Recycling

cc.

---- Forwarded by Carole Washburn/WUTC on 07/17/2003 11:02 AM -----

Jacqueline Sowell 
<jacqueline@jsowell.c</pre>

To: <Cwashburn@WUTC.wa.gov>

@jsoweii.c

Subject: Whidbey Island Recycling

07/17/2003 10:00 AM

## Dear Ms Washburn:

om>

I am writing about the state of recycling on Whidbey Island. When I heard about Recycle Whidbey, I immediately paid for a year of service because I was so excited to know my recyclables would go to the right place. I am aware that our current trash service also does some recycling. I'm just concerned about the efficacy of their service, sorting recyclables from trash at the dump.

Recycle Whidbey strikes me as an important step toward sustainable living on Whidbey Island. Please help pave the way toward cleaner and more conscious living by supporting this company at the permit review on July 24 – 25.

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Jacqueline Sowell

5201 Bercot Rd Freeland, WA 98249

(360) 331-5564